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This report includes discussions and activities from task force meetings conducted via conference call on December 12th, January 9th and February 13th and communication via e-mail. 
1. Conference call discussion topics
a. Facility and project updates

i. Over 160,000 volumes from the UF Auxiliary Library Facility (ALF) collection have been placed into trays and accessioned using inventory control software.  85,549 are monographs and 74,827 are government documents.
ii. Cathy Martyniak and Lois Widmer, Chair of Digital Services and Shared Collections at UF, have been working with OCLC staff to gather pricing information for a distinct OCLC symbol for the shared collection. 
b. JSTOR print journal review and retention
i. A second round of JSTOR titles were distributed in November to the CSUL Deans and SSTF. 269 were selected for retention in both the Florida effort and the ASERL 25 year project. 126 more were suggested by UF collection managers for potential discard. Participating libraries suggested that 10 titles be moved from the discard list to the retain list. 
ii. Drafting of work flows for the JSTOR serials inventory project to take place at ALF are nearing completion. The ALF portion of three JSTOR titles have been inventoried and will be processed into trays in February. Missing issue or volumes, aka gaps, which are identified in a UF run of a journal title during the ALF JSTOR inventory process, are being tracked in an internal UF MS Access database. A total of 661 JSTOR titles will be inventoried as promptly as resources allow.
iii. Information about the completeness and physical condition of the retained journal runs will be added to the UF local holding records in multiple MARC 583 fields and eventually uploaded to OCLC to support nationwide print journal retention decision making. 
c. Journal Database:
i. A new internet accessible database is being created at the University of Florida to support print journal retention efforts within both the ASERL and Florida efforts.
ii. This new tool shall aid in making title status, either ‘retain’ or ‘discard’, clearly and easily known. The tool shall also support the gap filling process for titles that have been inventoried and found to be incomplete. 
d. Construction Updates and Interim storage facility:
i. As of February 15th, plans were moving forward to select an Architect/Engineer as well as a Construction Manager for the project to build a high density facility (HDF) and remodel the current Auxiliary Library Facility (ALF).  The goal is to be ‘shovel ready’ as soon as possible.
ii. Plans to locate an interim storage facility in the Eclipse location, a former airplane hangar, were unsuccessful. 

iii. An invitation to bid (ITB) for a warehouse in Gainesville to house the Interim storage facility was issued. The ITB closed on January 20th. Negotiations are currently underway with the owner of a warehouse 2 miles north of ALF. 
e. Last Copy policy:
i. Cheryl McCoy, a member of both SSTF and the Collection Planning Committee (CPC), drafted a document named “Last Copy in Florida Policy for Monographs Added to the Statewide Shared Collection” in October and it was reviewed by SSTF in November and again in January.
ii. A third version of the document is currently under review by SSTF and CPC.
f. Naming the project:
i. The group discussed the need for a name to describe the entire storage effort. A short, neutral, descriptive and easy to say name would be used in branding, documentation, MARC and OCLC records, etc. It is meant to be a general and very inclusive name to describe, in short hand, the entire storage process, including the volumes in the shared collection, the high density storage facility, the documents and policies written by SSTF and endorsed by CSUL, the SSTF itself, and planning for the shared catalog. Please note that the name would not apply to the new high density facility building itself. 
ii. A variety of names were vetted within SSTF with particular care being taken to gather input from the ICUF, FCS, Health and Legal library communities. The two finalists were FLARE (FLorida Academic REpository) and PROF (Print Repository Of Florida). 

iii. TSPC, CPC and PSPC members were surveyed on their preference between PROF and FLARE. 25 respondents indicated a preference for FLARE and 12 indicated a preference for PROF.  

g. Future discussion topics for the group:

i. Continue to work with Cheryl McCoy to finalize the ‘Last copy in Florida’ policy

ii. Review a document to be drafted by Cathy Martyniak proposing updates for the policy recommendations on very deteriorated volumes.
iii. Discussion of the implications of the Shared Bib project on cataloging, processing, discovery and delivery of volumes housed in the Shared Collection. 
iv. The list of approved policies for the Shared Collection, http://csul.fcla.edu/sites/csul.fcla.edu/uploads/ss-recommended-policies-03-10-11.pdf , shall be reviewed and updated as necessary. 
v. Continue to inform SSTF members on progress on the journal database and gather their feedback as necessary to inform the design and functionality of the tool. 
2. Action item 
a. Naming the project: Based on careful discussion and multiple statewide surveys, the SSTF recommends to CSUL that FLorida Academic REpository (acronym FLARE) be selected as the general name for the Florida storage efforts.
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Martyniak
Chair, Statewide Storage Task Force
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